
Panda Press - Week of Feb. 28, 2022

Important dates
● Week of Feb. 28 Ca. Healthy Kids’ Survey (CHKS) grades 3-5
● March 8-11 Parent-Teacher Conferences (minimum days)
● March 10 & 24 SMFCSD Board Meeting 6:30
● March 15 PTA General Assembly 6:30
● March 16 - Report Cards/Progress reports available
● March 16 SSC 3-4:00
● March 28-April 8 Spring Break
● April 11 - District PD day (no classes)
● April 24 - Panda Fest 12-3:00 at CP

IMPORTANT: Please contact Principal Singh if your child tests positive or if there is someone
close to your family or in another setting your child goes to (ex: after school) who is positive. It is
also important that Dr. Singh knows about symptomatic children as well. Please keep children
home if they are positive or symptomatic. Thanks.

Ca. Healthy Kids’ Survey (CHKS): Parents have received a link to answer the survey by March 11th.
Staff will receive training and take the survey Feb. 22nd. Students in grades 3-5 with parent permission
will take the survey the week of Feb. 28th. This survey lets us know how we’re doing in terms of school
culture, inclusion, support and relationship building. This is the link for CP. Please take a few moments to
complete it - it provides us with valuable data we can use to plan our next year’s SPSA (site plan/budget).

Footsteps to Brilliance (F2B - literacy program) and ST Math: If you’re not familiar already, please
ask your child’s English teacher about these two programs. F2B and ST Math are both online. The goal is
for families to use them at home each day to support learning at school. Teachers may also choose to use
them in class to supplement instruction.

Bus Passes: We have been given a number of Sam Trans passes that are good until June. Please let
Katie (kgarcia@smfc.k12.ca.us) know if you’d like any.

Parent-Teacher Conferences: We will have minimum days March 8-11. Conferences are as needed.
Teachers or parents can request. They will be in person unless a request is made for a virtual meeting.

We need you! Aide position: If you or someone you know might be interested in a 4 hour English aide
position,please check on EdJoin and apply.You can also contact Human Resources to get more info.
Thanks!

Drop off and Pick Up: Please make sure that you are safe and courteous at drop off and pick up. We
have experienced issues such as: cars getting impatient and swerving around, folks getting out of cars
and causing the line to be backed up, and students getting out on the non-building side or people
crossing the drive up area. In a few cases, there have been “unpleasant” responses when folks have
been asked to operate safely in an area with children coming and going. This makes it difficult for staff
and volunteers on the gates. Thanks to those who keep everyone safe. We appreciate your help and
understanding.

Lost and Found: A lot of items have accumulated in our Lost and Found. This week, we will try to put
items out so students can check them during recess or lunch.

https://wested.ugam-apps.com/wed/ts/lEdQ
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